
NOTICE OF SPECIAL MEETING OF THE GATEWAY PROGRAM DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

 

Public notice is hereby given that the Gateway Program Development Corporation with hold a Special 

Meeting of the Board of Trustees on Wednesday, March 14, 2018 at 3 P.M., open to the public, at 4 

World Trade Center, 150 Greenwich St., NY, NY in the Board Room for the purposes of entering into 

Executive Session to discuss personnel matters. No other action will be taken. Any discussion during the 

Executive Session of the meeting, if required, will be disclosed to the public at the conclusion of these 

matters, if appropriate. Meeting attendees are required to go through a security screening upon 

entering the building. Please allow for extra time. 


